
 

 
 

 

Dear Members, 

 

The 2019 TACVPO Conference will be held March 5-8 at the MCM Eleganté in Beaumont, Texas.  The 

Executive Board is soliciting session proposals over a broad range of topics which fit into one of three 

tracks: 

1. Certification/Benefits 

2. Student Support 

3. Technology 

 

Presenting at an association conference is a great way to expand your network, enhance your resume, 

and share your knowledge and experiences with colleagues throughout the State of Texas. 

Please review the session guidelines and submit your session proposal form(s) to Tila Jernigan 

(t.jernigan@tamuct.edu) no later than Friday, December 14, 2018.  Please put “TACVPO 2019 Session 

Proposal” in the subject line of your email.  If you are not comfortable presenting but have ideas for an 

engaging session, please submit those ideas as well. 

 

If you have any questions or need assistance completing the forms, do not hesitate to contact me 

directly at the number or email below. 

 

Respectfully 

Clifton Jones 

President 

Texas Association of Collegiate Veteran Program Officials 

Phone: 254-519-5424 

Email: cwjones@tamuct.edu 

mailto:t.jernigan@tamuct.edu

